
Grimmway Farms is recalling select carrot products that may have been contaminated with Shiga 
toxin-producing Escherichia coli (E. coli) O121:H19. The affected product is no longer available 

in stores but may be in consumers’ refrigerators or freezers. The affected product includes organic, 
whole carrots, which do not have a best-if-used-by date printed on the bag, but were available for 
purchase at retail stores from August 14 through October 23, 2024 and Organic baby carrots with 

best-if-used-by-dates ranging from September 11 through November 12, 2024. A full list of 
affected product is available from FDA.GOV.

Midwest Foods is NOT Associated with this recall. We have not sold any affected product. 
If you have any questions or concerns please reach out to your Business Development Associate or 

call Customer Service at 773.927.8870.  
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INDUSTRY RECALL: GRIMMWAY FARMS RECALLS MULTIPLES SIZES AND BRANDS OF BAGGED 
ORGANIC BABY AND WHOLE CARROTS DUE TO POTENTIAL E. COLI CONTAMINATION
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https://www.fda.gov/safety/recalls-market-withdrawals-safety-alerts/grimmway-farms-recalls-organic-whole-and-select-organic-baby-carrots-may-be-consumers-homes-due

